
 

 

Amherst School Taxes Are Due 
Monday, October 17 

 

 Amherst Town Clerk Francina J. Spoth is reminding Amherst residents that school 

taxes are due on or before Oct. 17 and has announced alternative methods for tax collection. 

 “There are several contactless options to pay school taxes,” Spoth said.  

Methods to pay school taxes include: 

• Putting a check payment in the mail or 24-hour secure outdoor wall drop box to the left of 
the back door of Amherst Town Hall. Any payment put in the drop box after midnight on 
Oct. 17 will be considered late. 

• Online payment (service fees apply) by e-check, credit and debit cards can be made 
at www.amherst.ny.us. Enter keyword “tax bill.” 

 
In person, the clerk’s office accepts checks, money orders, and cash. If making a cash payment, 
please have as close to exact amount as possible. Payments must be received and mailed 
payments must be postmarked on or before Oct. 17, 2022 to avoid penalties. Any payments 
postmarked later than Oct. 17 will be considered late and penalties will be applied. 

“Providing several payment methods helps make the Clerk’s Office more user friendly. It gives 
residents an opportunity to pay their taxes outside of traditional methods and office hours,” 
Spoth stated. 

The town clerk’s office hours are 8 a.m.-4 p.m. Monday through Friday in Amherst Town Hall, 
5583 Main St., Williamsville. 

http://www.amherst.ny.us/

